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Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
Key Stage 4 Information Evening 
 
We are pleased to invite you to our Key Stage 4 Information Evening, which will be held on Thursday, 24th October 
2024, starting at 5:30 pm.  
This event is designed to provide you with important details and dates regarding your child’s GCSE courses and 
exams. Staff from the English, maths and science departments will be present along with representatives from local 
colleges, sixth forms and employers. 
 
There will be two presentations, in the Main Hall, one for Year 10 Pupils and the other focused on Year 11 pupils.  
These talks will include information, tips and advice to help support your child through the challenges of the coming 
academic year. Before and after the presentation, pupils will have time to discuss future opportunities with local 
sixth forms, colleges, employers and the armed forces. 
 
The Year 10 presentation will begin at 17:45. 
 
The Year 11 presentation will begin at 18:20.  
 
Please note that Year 11 mock exams are scheduled to begin the week of Monday 2nd December, and more 
information about these will be provided during the evening. 
 
This event is open to both parents, carers, and pupils. If you plan to attend, please confirm your place by completing 
the form accessed via the link below by Thursday 17th October.  
https://maletlambert.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
If you are unable to access the internet, please contact the school reception on 01482 374211, to book your places. 
We hope to see you at this event and look forward to working closely with you and your child throughout their time 
in Key Stage 4. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr P Fortune 
Deputy Headteacher    

https://maletlambert.schoolcloud.co.uk/

